
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From:   E.M. Miller, Jr.  
 
Date of Meeting:  Friday, March 4, 2011 & Saturday, March 5, 2011 
 
Re:    Review of Draft of Certificate of Title Act for Vessels  
 
 
 We have made significant changes in our draft of UCOT for Vessels as a result of 
our March 4/5 meeting in Chicago. Our plan is for the Reporter, Stephen Sepinuck, to 
have a revised draft completed by March 11 that will be immediately forwarded to our 
mailing list. Any grammatical/non-substantive suggestions should be emailed directly to 
Stephen. Any policy/substantive suggestions should be emailed to me and to Stephen by 
March 18th. Stephen and I will then discuss the suggestions and determine whether the 
issues can be resolved by a direct telephone call to the person raising the issue or whether 
the matter should be placed on an agenda for a conference telephone call. We have 
currently reserved March 22 at 2:00 Eastern Standard Time for a conference call should 
one be necessary. You will be sent relevant telephone codes for the call, if needed.  
 
 Also, there will be an explanatory webinar geared primarily toward our revised 
title branding language supported through the good offices of Cindy Squires on May 10. 
More information on the specifics of this webinar will be forthcoming. Thank you all for 
your continued participation and support of our drafting project as we “bring the ship into 
harbor.”  
 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       E.M. Miller, Jr.  
 


